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DEC 07 200kAlbert J. Zanzola, PE STATE OF ILLINOIS

3014Twin Oaks Drive p0~tb0h1Control Board

Joliet, IL 60435

December6, 2004

Ms. DorothyM. Gunn,Clerk
IllinoisPolliition ControlBoard
JamesR. ThompsonCenter
100 W. RandolphStreet,Suite 11-5000
Chicago,IL 60601

Re: DocketNo. R-04-021
Revisionsto RadiumWaterQuality Standards

DearMs. Gunn:

Most of my professionallife hasbeenspentat IDOT (Illinois Departmentof Transportation)
working with municipalitiesto bestallocatefundsto maintainsafeandreliableroadwaysystems
for theresidentsof ourState. For the pastfew yearsI’ve beenemployedat a firm which often
finds itself challengedby municipal clients with few dollars — but many needs. As the
transportation,watersupply,wastewatertreatmentand collection, anddrainagesystemsof these
municipalities age,moredollars are neededthanare availablefrom local, and (limited) State
funds. While it is my opinionthat systemsshould alwaysbe the “bestpractical,” for the well
beingof theresidentsof Illinois, ameasurablebenefitneedsto beshownfor anyexpenditureof
public dollars.

Radiumis naturallyoccurringin manyofthewatersofIllinois atlevelswhich, to my knowledge,
have not beenshownto be detrimentalto public healthor the environment. To placeradium
limits on wastewaterdischargeswherethe only measurableeffect will be the expenditureof
taxesplacesa burdenwithoutbenefituponourresidents.

I appreciatetheopportunityto providecommentsto theIllinois Pollution ControlBoard on this
importantissue.

Sincerely,

Albert J.Zanzola, E
AJZ/rt


